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March 11,1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Low Level Waste Management and Decommissioning
Oflice of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Regulatory Branch
Washington, DC 20555

ATTENTION Mr. William I,ahs
Mail Stop SE2

SUBJECT: WASTETRAK Topical Report
Name Change of Owner

DOCKET No: WM-53

Dear Mr. Lahs:

We wish to notify you that effective January 6,1994 ABB Impell Corporation, the owner of the
low level radioactive waste management program WASTETRAK, became VECTRA
Technologies, Inc. Our address and telephone numbers remain unchanged. Contact personnel
remain the same.

As the above action is only a change of the owner's name, Proprietary Information designation
based on 10 CFR 2.790 (6)(4)is not applicable. There are no outstanding fees due the NRC as of
the date of our name change.

Please change the existing project file / docket to reflect the above name change. Any future
correspondence related to the subject TR shell be addressed to VECTRA Technologies, Inc.

Should you have any questions regarding the above action, please call Ms. Carole Davis at (404).

441-5183 or me at (404) 44|-5355.

Very truly yours,

,AJL. L fcE|- o
Anthony L. Patko
Project Manager
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